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On Wednesday, November 19, 2024, a member of the Saint John Police Patrol
Services Division responded to a report from a member of the public regarding a
stolen vehicle. 

It is reported that: 

On Wednesday,  October 30,  2024,  at  approximately  7:00 a.m.,  a  2001 white
Chevrolet  Astro  van  (Louisiana  licence  plate  TSG-200)  as  shown  in  the
photograph,  was  stolen  from  the  70-block  of  Carleton  Street.   

Anyone that locates the vehicle or anyone with information is asked to contact the
Saint John Police Force at 1-506-648-3333, or if you wish to remain anonymous,
contact Crime Stoppers at 1-800-222-8477 or 1-800-222-T.I.P.S. 

The Saint John Police Force would like to thank the public for their assistance. 
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